
From: Kees Stoutjesdijk [mailto:k.stoutjesdijk@wo2go.nl]
Sent: 15 February 2011 22:25
To: 'Johan Lauwens'
Subject: FW: search for RAf Sgt

Hallo Johan,

Hier iets uit Engeland. Ik ga die foto toch maar zien te krijgen, kopie volgt voor jullie uiteraard

Kees

-----Oorspronkelijk bericht-----
Van: Gooleref.Library@eastriding.gov.uk [mailto:Gooleref.Library@eastriding.gov.uk]
Verzonden: dinsdag 15 februari 2011 15:18
Aan: k.stoutjesdijk@wo2go.nl
Onderwerp: Re: search for RAf Sgt

Dear Mr Stoutjesdijk

Thank you for your enquiry regarding Cecil Albert Maw.
The local newspaper dated 11 December 1942 has a short entry stating that he had
been reported missing. and included a photograph of him.

According to the article his parents lived at 9 Mond Avenue, Goole and he was their only
son. (It is possible he had sisters. I have not been able to establish this.)
The article also states he had taken part in many operational flights. He joind the RAF in
January 1941 and received his "wings" in February 1942.
He played rugby for Goole Grammar School, and later for the old boys team.
He was a founder member ofthe St John Ambulance Brigade Cadets in Goole and had
won several trophies for his work with them.
He was a sergeant in the Church Lad's Brigade. He was a clerk at the County Institution
in Goole.
His father had served in France and Belgium in the first World War with the King's Own
Yorkshire Light Infantry.

It is possible there is further information about him at the time he was confirmed to
have died, but it would take some time to search through the newspapers to find this as
it may have been several weeks later.

We also have a photograph of him, in a frame from a local school he attended as a child.

If you require further research, the cost is £12 per half hour, plus the cost of any copies
you require, and postage. This article, the photograph and any other information we
find may be subject to copyright and cannot be copied other than for research or private
study. If you wished to reproduce them in a book you would need written permission
from the copyright holder. In the case of the newspaper this would be the Goole Times
in Goole.
I hope this is of help to you. Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further
help.

Yours sincerely

Christine Dunn
Library Assistant
Goole Local Studies Library



-----"Kees Stoutjesdijk" <k.stoutjesdijk@wo2go.nl> wrote: -----

To: <gooleref.library@eastriding.gov.uk>
From: "Kees Stoutjesdijk" <k.stoutjesdijk@wo2go.nl>
Date: 10/02/2011 07:23PM
Subject: search for RAf Sgt

Dear people of the Goole library,

We are a Dutch foundation called WO2GO, this is an abbreviation for Second World War on Goeree-
Overflakkee. WO2GO is a Heritage Foundation for the preservation of all that belongs to the war
years 1940 – 1945 on Goeree-Overflakkee, both in tangible form as in collective memory and oral and
written history. See our website on www.wo2go.nl or google on WO2GO for press releases on our
activities

We are searching for the relatives of the crew of the Boston AL737, OM-U which crashed near our
island on December 6 th 1942. We are tryling to tell there story in one of our books that we are
preparing. We are searching for relatives of Cecil Albert Maw

Name: MAW, CECIL ALBERT

Initials: C A

Nationality: United Kingdom

Rank: Sergeant

Regiment/Service: Royal Air Force Volunteer Reserve

Unit Text: 107 Sqdn.

Age: 21

Date of Death: 06/12/1942

Service No: 1215930

Additional information: Son of Thomas Benjamin Maw and Doris Muriel Maw, of Goole,
Yorkshire.

Casualty Type: Commonwealth War Dead

Grave/Memorial Reference: Panel 89.

Memorial: RUNNYMEDE MEMORIAL

Is there any possibilty you can help us?

Yours,

Kees Stoutjesdijk

secretary foundation WO2GO

Phone: 0031 6 51471389


